
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  DDA Board of Directors 

From:   Austin Colson, Director – Community & Economic Development/DDA Director 

Date:  March 18, 2025 

RE:   Public Hearing – 27700 Southfield Road  

The applicant for 27700 Southfield Road, Surnow Group, is finalizing their site plan for 27700 
Southfield Road. To ensure proper public engagement and review, the Planning Commission must 
schedule a public hearing to consider the proposal and gather feedback from residents and 
stakeholders. 

Suggested Motion It is recommended that the public hearing be scheduled for the April 15, 2025, 
Planning Commission meeting, allowing sufficient time for public notice and preparation. 


